
Students

Digital 
footprint

Do not reveal everything on 
the internet about yourself

Do not post messages or 
comments with negative 
content

Explain to your children what 
they may share, publish, 
download, or to what they 
may say «I like» on the 
internet

Act exemplary for your 
children by taking care of 
your own online presence / 
profile. Spend time to joint 
web activities with your 
children

Organize lessons and 
educational activities 
focusing on the impact 
that positive and negative 
footprints have for the 
subsequent life of the 
students

Help students understand 
that potential negative 
footprints are likely to be 
serious obstacles to their 
future social, personal and 
professional choices

Parents
Teachers
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